
 

 

 

 
 

Madrid, May 4, 2020 
 
 
 

 
SPANISH SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION (CNMV) 
 
It is hereby informed that on May 5, 2020, a webcast will take place in English 
with investors and analysts at approximately 11:30 a.m., where MAPFRE’s 3M 
2020 Preliminary Results will be discussed. 

 

Any interested persons will be able to listen to the webcast online, on the 
corporate website www.mapfre.com, in the section Shareholders and investors / 
Financial information / Webcast / Results Presentation. 

 

The documentation to be presented during the meeting will be made public 
before it begins via communication to this Commission, and will be included on 
the aforementioned web page. 

 
 
 
Ángel L. Dávila Bermejo 

General Counsel 


